
Dear Neighbors,
    

    At its September 7 meeting, the Hawaii Community Development Authority (HCDA) is anticipated to
be considering the expenditure of $1,000,000 that I secured in the budget to make permanent
improvements to the crosswalk at Kolowalu Park (see rendering below). Please join me in showing your
support for the crosswalk improvements by submitting testiony for the meeting. Testimony is due 24
hours before the meeting
    

   If you have any questions or concerns, please contact my office.
   

                           Sincerely,
 
                                                                                        

                                                                                       
                                                                                        Rep. Scott K. Saiki
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   The Department of Taxation
will be implementing the recent
income tax refund legislation
soon. 

   The refunds are $300 or $100
per taxpayer and qualified
dependent depending on
Federal Adjusted Gross Income.
Refunds will be made in the
order in which taxpayers file
their returns.

CRISIS
OUTREACH
RESPONSE
ENGAGEMENT
   The City's CORE program diverts non-violent, 
homeless-related 911 calls to social workers 
trained to handle homelessness-related concerns. 
CORE attempts to respond to calls within 48 
hours. 

CALL: (808) 768-2673

   The Hawaii Community Development Authority's
Decision Making Hearing regarding Alia, the
Kobayashi Group's 39-story mixed-use commercial
and residential development will be held on
September 7, 9.a.m.

   Alia includes 443 market rate condominium units
and 40 reserved housing units, plus amenities,
parking, and retail space. 
   

More information is available online:

dbedt.hawaii.gov/hcda/alia 

Complaints about
Liquor Establishments

24-Hour Complaint Line
(808) 768-7363

Name and address of the liquor
establishment
Date and time of the occurrence
Any other specific information you can
provide about the problem
To get an update on your complaint, include
your name and phone number or email
address

Leave a message with the following information:


